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Ponoka Minor Hockey News
Annual General Meeting

We held our Annual General Meeting on June 23 at 6:30 at the arena. It was so nice to see so many of
you there! We were able to have a quick efficient
meeting and filled all of our vacant positions.
Welcome to our new board members and board
members that stayed on. And a huge thank you
to our outgoing board members that put so
much time and hard work into the improvement
of Ponoka Minor Hockey in past seasons. Our
executive is now as follows:

● President - Nicole Owen
● Vice President - Peter Hillier
● Treasurer - Mikki Scabar
● Secretary - Keri Hulsman
● Ice Scheduler - Brooke Wianko
● Equipment Director - Darren Prediger
● Registrar - Jessica Loveseth
● Referee Director - Mike Dillen
● Public Relations Director - Erin Williamson
● Tournament / Discipline Director - Roxie Peterson
● Coaching Coordinator - Jesse Zinter
● Coaching Coordinator - Riley Lang
● Coaching Coordinator - Scott Dubitz
● Coaching Coordinator - Robin Nikiforuk
● Assistant Registrar - Crystal Scott

Thanks again to all that put in effort in the past, stepped up, stayed on and joined us for our AGM!

Registration is now open!! Please go to Ponoka Minor Hockey Registration Page to
register
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http://www.ponokaminorhockey.ca/content/registration


Fundraising this Season

Raffle tickets are available for pick up now. Please contact Mikki for pickup at
pmhatreasurer2019@gmail.com to arrange for raffle ticket pick up. Draw dates for the raffles will be
November 30th and January 15th. You can start selling anytime!

First Shi� Coming Back!
Please tell your friend’s family about the First Shi� program which is intended for kids 10 and
under who are new to hockey. This program costs just under $229 and will include head to toe
equipment as well as 6 sessions of on ice instruction.

Do you have a child aged 6-10 that is ready to fall in love with hockey?
Registration is open on June 15th for the 2021-22 NHL/NHLPA First Shi� program!
DETAILS: https://bit.ly/35YFqrS

New League
Ponoka Minor Hockey has applied to, and been
accepted into the Central Alberta Hockey League
(CAHL). This is a relatively big change as we were with
the North Alberta Interlock League. The decision to
change leagues was debated on, as we were looking
to reduce travel as well as work with a league that is
rumoured to be very organized and easy to work
with. Our hopes are that this is a smooth transition
and we will be working on communications ahead of
time so that our members understand rules and
procedures well ahead of league games. By joining with CAHL, we will find that we are on the
northern most border of the leagues and most travel will be to the south.
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